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	Recommendation
	Division/Committee Assignment
	Status

	Ted Friedman, Past President
	The Council should solicit resolutions for the House from residents through the residency preceptors.
	Pharmacy Practice Division
	Currently in place

	Mark Sinnett,  Past President

	NYSCHP should consider establishing residency equivalency standards for those unable to complete a PGY 1 pharmacy residency.
	Pharmacy Practice Division
	Sub-Committee still discussing 

	Patricia Byrne, Westchester

	NYSCHP support the manufacture of high cost drugs in multiple vile sizes to promote cost savings, reductions in waste and reduction of hazardous waste in our environment.
	Industry Affairs
	This will be on the IRC April 13th meeting agenda for discussion.

	Phillip Manning, Treasurer
	NYSCHP develop an internal policy related to ethical behavior on the part of staff, Council and Chapter Leadership and membership.
	Executive Director/BOD
	Current NYSCHP policies updated to include

	Phillip Manning, Treasurer

	NYSCHP develop a position statement or policy related to legislation currently being considered or any future legislation before the NYS Legislature related to pharmacy audits.
	Public Policy
	Under Review

	Phillip Manning, Treasurer

	NYSCHP develop an internal policy related to an appropriate suspected fraud reporting process.
	Executive Director/BOD
	Current NYSCHP policies updated to include.  

	Travis Dick, Rochester

	NYSCHP explore electronic voting for the House of Delegates.
	Assembly Committee
	NYSCHP continues to explore the feasibility of this process.

	John Manzo,  Past President
	NYSCHP BOD considers the appointment of a historian.
	BOD
	In process, candidates being reviewed by the BOD

	Monica Mehta, VP of Public Policy
	Include background/context of resolutions in the House of Delegates like previous years so the House fully understands the intent.
	Chair, HOD
	Full resolution with background to be  posted on the NYSCHP HOD website prior to the HOD

	Salvatore Ventrice, Royal Counties
	Move the House of Delegates to one day as in the past.
	Assembly Committee
	The Assembly Committee and BOD continue to evaluate the schedule for the HOD.  This year a virtual HOD was held in order to streamline the HOD>

	Robert Berger, Long Island
	Support capping class size of pharmacy schools.
	Chapter Services
	The Faculty Liaison Committee discussed this HOD recommendation at its 9-22-16 meeting. The Committee was in unanimous agreement that this HOD recommendation falls outside the scope of the NYSCHP and therefore should not be pursued. 


	Lisa Phillips, Central

	NYSCHP create a task force of stake holders (educators, practitioners and organizations) to jointly and systematically assess the impact that increased pharmacy school enrollment has on; the quality of experiential education, the workforce supply and demand and the impact on the quality of pharmacist graduates






	Chapter Services
	The Faculty Liaison Committee discussed this HOD recommendation at its 9-22-16 meeting. The Committee was in unanimous agreement that the NYSCHP leadership should bring this HOD recommendation to the New York State Pharmacy Conference.




